
Consider the 
Columbarium 

Pre-sales are underway  

and reservations are being 

accepted. For more 

information about this 

exciting opportunity and an 

application form, contact 

Ross McGlasson, Foundation 

Chairperson, at 

rossmcglasson@usfamily.net 

or call the church office at 

952-474-8893. 

301 County Road 19 
Excelsior, MN  55331 

952-474-8893 
www.mountcalvary.org 
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A Permanent Resting Place at Your Church, Close 

to Loved Ones, A Lasting, Comforting,  

Respected Legacy for Your Family & You 

Mount Calvary 

Lutheran Church 

Mount Calvary 

Lutheran Church 



The Mount Calvary Foundation extends 
this welcome, this privilege to church 
members and their families to be inurned 
in the church memorial columbarium. The 
columbarium has been designed to hold 
two persons per niche in separate urns, 
with memorial plaques engraved on the 
front. Located in the Atrium, the niches 
are made of the same strong, secure, 
appealing Kasota stone to match the 
structure of the Church.  

Arrangements are underway to 
incorporate family stories, histories, and 
pictures of those inurned in a memorial 
database as part of the Church website. 

The Columbarium 

Reasons you should include the 
columbarium as part of your estate plan: 

 A familiar location.  

 In your church home, forever close 
to your community of faith.  

 A wise stewardship of the earth and 
your financial resources.  

 An opportunity for you to create a 
legacy that endures. 

An invitation, an opportunity Dignified, Peace of Mind Pre-planning,  
with Affordability at the Center 

A rewarding inurnment in a location easily 
accessible to family members and 
friends. Care and vigilance of your resting 
place is guaranteed by Church 
administration. Pre-planning today brings 
sensibility, sensitivity, accuracy, and 
satisfying decisions to all involved. And 
the cost is known, guaranteed, and can 
be met in advance or scheduled during 
final arrangements.  

The treasured memorial is valued at 
$2000 per niche plus $500 for a second 
urn if desired. This one-time cost covers 
everything; the cost of the urns, 
engraving, care and maintenance forever. 
Your investment provides an automatic 
tax deductible expense of $1500, the 
portion that is a contribution to the 
Foundation. Your investment lends 
financial support to many church 
sponsored and community based 
programs.  

Non-members may also be considered 
for inurnment at the discretion of the 
Pastoral staff. 

Secure, Demonstrating  
Care, Concern and Love 


